
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

Welcome to the Month of July, we have begun the Summer schedule and routines that make Saint Anthony’s High 

School a special place. The year ended in great style! All of our Graduation Festivities were just over the Top! I am so 

pleased that we were able to have Our Graduation Liturgy, Commencement and Senior Prom. We have received 

numerous compliments and it was a fitting way to end the school year for our Wonderful Senior Class. 

 

I am happy to say that our Final Exams and the State Regents Exams all went well. I am most grateful to our faculty 

and staff for their efforts in making this a reality. I do hope you were pleased with your child’s progress and are 

looking forward to the next school year.  

 

 Yes, it is July and we are busy with Academic, Cultural and Athletic Camps on every level for every student. In 

addition, we are running our Summer school as well as our Enrichment programs . The campus is booming with happy 

campers enjoying some “NORMAL” summer fun. 

 

We are also busy with the renovation of the Brother James McVeigh Retreat and Kolbe Center, the establishment of 

the Saint Anthony Business and Entrepreneur Center and the upgrading of several classrooms. These projects will 

ensure the success of our Spiritual and Academic programs for many years. I cannot wait for you to see the finished 

projects later this summer. 

 

The Summer Months afford us the time to rest, relax, renew and recharge ourselves. It is my hope and prayer that you 

spend some quality time with family and friends over the months ahead. Please remember to stay close to God and 

stay safe. Our summer hours are 8am-2pm, Monday –Thursday; the school is closed every Friday.  

 

Again, I look forward to seeing you in September! Until then watch my Minute with the Monk episodes, and I will keep 

you all updated on our construction endeavors. Most of all, never forget that Brother Loves ya, even during the 

Summer Months!!!! Pray for me, as I for you. Again Happy Summer! 

 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 

 


